
PROCESS FIRE EMERGENCY RESPONSE EXERCISE 

Brunei Shell Petroleum Company Sendirian Berhad

The Exercise Coordinator Team of DARAT Brunei Shell Petroleum Company
Sendirian Berhad (BSP) would like to inform the public of they are undertaking a
Process Fire Emergency Response Exercise at NGCP Facility on Thursday, 27
January 2022, from 9am until 12pm.

The team carries out this monthly Mock Drill Exercise at various BSP facilities to
ensure emergency response teams are efficient and timely in any emergency
situation.

There will be an increase in activities at NGCP area involving relevant emergency
response teams during the exercise. All road users at Jalan Tengah are reminded to
take extra precaution and comply to all safety rules if you are nearby the exercise
area.

BSP apologises for the inconvenience caused and greatly appreciates the public’s
cooperation and understanding.

If you have queries or concerns, please contact BSP Community Hotline during
business
hours at +6733375784 or the BSP Public Information Officer at +6738777449
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